The statement from the noise abatement officer has still not yet arrived, nor has the colour
photographs I asked for them to be sent in the DX yesterday so Tuesday will be the next day that I can
check.

Any queries between now and then please do not hesitate to contact me at my office by email or text.
Kind regards
Josephine

Forwarded message
From: Irram Khan <[rram.Khan@nexuschambers.com>
Date: Fri, May 23, 2014 at 9:28 AM
Subject: CORDELL
To: "josephinewardsolicitor@gmail.com" <josephinewardsolicitor@gmail.com>,

"1osie(@michaelcarrollandco.com" <josie@michaelcarrollandco.com>

From: kyocera@nexuschambers.com [mailto:kyocera@nexuschambers.com]
Sent: 23 May 2014 09:23

To: Irram Khan
Subject:

TASKalfa 3001
[00:c0:ee:78:77:de]

This email is confidential. If you are not the intended recipient then you must not copy it, forward it,
use it for any purpose, or disclose it to another person. Instead please return it to the sender
immediately and copy your communication to info@nexuschambers.com. Please then delete your
copy from your system.

Please consider the environment - do you really need to print this email?
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